

Hi Rose,

With respect to the upcoming council meeting next Monday related to the subject development I need to record that I do not support and fully oppose the city of Vaughan's decision to approve this new development project.

I fully echo and support all my neighbors voices of concern, disappointment and anger this left our community after hearing the news of your last meeting.

It is extremely frustrating knowing the intentions of the city to be in favor of this project regardless of the various attempts to gain your support which is the least we were expecting from you as a representative of our community.

At minimum I strongly request NOT to agree to Open Via Borghese street and reconsider the removal of our trees along Via Borghese.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Regards

Ahmed and Amal Tawfik

Via Borghese, Woodbridge,